A Promise Kept

When we ran for office two years ago we promised to
make the 2019 zoning law less restrictive and more
friendly to property rights.

The onset of the pandemic in early 2020 slowed us
down, but we can now report that at our June 7th
meeting the Town Board approved 20 specific changes
which will make Richfield’s zoning less burdensome
and more in keeping with community needs.

These changes have been sent to the Town’s attorney
to be drafted into proper form for adoption into law.
You can find the Resolution, which lists the changes,
at the Town’s website.

To keep Richfield moving in the right direction,
please vote for I1saac AMES and Nick PALEVSKY
in the June 22 Republican primary.

Edward Bello, Jr. and Fred Eckler, Town Councilmen
Nick Palevsky, Town Supervisor



